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7th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

My Child at School (MCAS) 
 
 
As you will be aware from our communication before the Summer holidays we are moving over to a 
new school database, My Child at School (or MCAS for short). This new system will allow you to view 
and access your child’s attendance, announcements and trips. This system will replace ParentMail with 
communications and payment for trips, we will however continue to use Dojo.  
 
The way in which you create your account in MCAS has simplified over the Summer holidays and you 
no longer need an activation code to log in. To create your account, you will need to download the free 
MCAS app (search MCAS in your app store) and when prompted to log in select ‘Forgotten Password’. 
You will then be guided through adding your email address and creating a password for your new 
account. Please be aware that the email address you use in this app will need to be the same one that 
we have on our records. 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance please contact the office.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
For South Bersted School 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


